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To:   State Funded Providers  

From:   Cham Trowell, Utilization Management Director    

Date: April 11, 2022 

Subject:  Change in State Funded Benefit Plan  

 
 

In February 2022, Trillium Health Resources enhanced state funded benefits by adding Community 
Living and Support (CLS) (IDD and TBI) YM 851 Individual and YM 852 Group to our State Funded 
Benefit array. Effective, April 11, 2022 Trillium will begin allowing new admissions to CLS only for 
members who are aging out of Developmental Therapy. Medical necessity must be met for the 
member to be eligible to receive CLS. The benefit remains closed to all other new admissions.  

As of May 1, 2022, Trillium will reinstate new admissions to state funded benefits with the exception 
of state funded CLS. Prior authorizations will be needed as prescribed by clinical coverage polices 
and Trillium’s state funded benefit plan.  https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-
providers/benefit-plans-service-definitions 

 

 
 

All questions related to this Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org.  
Questions will be responded to as quickly as possible. 
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